
A Message 
from the 
Principal 

Upcoming 
Dates

Reminders

Dates
December 23rd to January 7th - Winter Break.

January 8th - Students return to school. Welcome back!

School Reminders
Attendance Matters: School Starts at 8:00 and ends at 3:30 PM.

Please contact the Front Desk for questions, concerns, or absences
           346 - 618 - 5665.

Health & Safety: It’s  the season for sniffles and coughs. Please have
your child rest at home if they are sick or displaying flu | cold| covid|
symptoms. This will help  keep everyone protected and healthy at school.

Contact Me
Principal Adams

Email: dadams@aalinc.org
Phone: 346-618-5665

Festive is always in Style!
Wear Red, Green, or White 

December 16th
 It’s Sweater Weather -

Wear your ugliest
Christmas Sweater!

December 17th

Holiday Hair and
Festive Flair! - 

Wear your Holiday Hat,
Accessories, and Attire

December 18th

December 20th
T’was the Night before 

Christmas Break - 
Wear Holiday Themed Pj’s

Classroom Winter 
Holiday Party! 
Early Dismissal 

1:00 PM 

 It’s A Country Christmas -
Wear your Plaid or

Flannel

Picture with Santa!

December 19th
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Dear Parents and Guardians,

As the first semester comes to a close, I want to take a
moment to reflect on what has been a truly positive and
productive time at Savoy. Our students have shown remarkable
growth in academics and demonstrated excellent behavior
throughout the semester. Their hard work, combined with your
continued support, has made this a successful start to the school
year.

The last two weeks before winter break will be busy with
events, activities, and opportunities for our students to shine.
Please keep an eye on school communications for updates and
schedules, so we can ensure every student is fully prepared for
what lies ahead.

As we head into winter break, I encourage you to take time to
rest, recharge, and enjoy the holiday season with your family.
This break is an important opportunity for students to relax and
rejuvenate, so they return to school ready to tackle the second
half of the year with energy and focus.

When we return in January, we’ll hit the ground running with a
packed schedule of learning, projects, and activities. It’s crucial
for our students to come back ready to finish the year strong.
Your encouragement and reinforcement at home will make all the
difference as we work together to help them achieve their goals.

Thank you for your partnership and for being an integral part
of our school community. On behalf of the entire staff at Savoy,
I wish you a joyful holiday season and a wonderful New Year.

Warm regards,
Deordre Adams 

Principal, Savoy 


